
 
MINUTES OF GENERAL COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE CLUB HOUSE ON THURSDAY  

13TH. JUNE 1968. 
 

 
PRESENT:                         The Captain (J.A. Fiddian) in the Chair, Messrs. Carter, J.C.E. Meeks, A.N. 
 Howard, N. Howard, Rowley, Brodie, R.H. Meeks, Robinson, Greenhough,
 Butlin and Stephenson.   
     
 Apologies for being unable to be present, were received from Messrs. Sykes 
 and High. 
 
 The Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 
     
 It was agreed to allow the Ladies to play their Competition for the Lady 
 Captain’s Prize, on the present course, in the event of opening the new holes.
      
NEW HOLES: After hearing the report of W.E. Sowerbutts, on the condition of the two new 
 holes, it was agreed to open them for play on the 30th. June until sometime in
 October next. All competitions and matches would therefore be played over 
 the new course as from this date, with the exception of the Ladies 
 Competition mentioned in the previous paragraph. 
     
FENCING: The Secretary was requested to write to the N.W.E.B., asking them to renew 
 the fences damaged, when they erected the Sub-Station near the 16th. Green. 
 Also to make enquires of Mr. M. Downs, with regard to the fence bounding 
 that part of the Course, in front of his property.   
 
GENERAL  Bills presented for payment amounted to £1400.9.0d 
COMMITTEE:      
 After some discussion about the condition of the Fruit Machines, it was
 agreed, we may have better financial returns by purchasing new type 
 machines and a Sub-Committee, consisting of Messrs., Carter, A.N. Howard, 
 and J.C.E. Meeks were appointed to deal with this matter. 
  
RESINATIONS & The resignation of Dr. D. Hilson was accepted with regret.  
NOMINATIONS     
 An application to transfer to Social Membership, at the end of the year was 
 granted to H. Schofield.   
     
 As there was now one place for membership, C. Barnes, proposed by J.W.
 Stephenson, seconded by N. Howard, was accepted a Junior member after 
 the usual ballot.    
     

There being no further business, the meeting closed with a vote of thanks to 
the Captain for presiding.   
 
Date of next meeting 11th. July 1968. 
   
                                         Signed    J.A. Fiddian……Captain.   
                                         Date …..18 7 68……..   
                                             


